
BURGETTSTOWN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT
100 Bavington Road, Burgettstown, PA 15021-2730

Admin:  (724) 947-8136–MS/HS: (724) 947-8100 - Elem: (724) 947-8150

Admin Fax: (724) 947-8143  -  HS Fax:  (724) 947-3325

April 14, 2021
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of our BAEC Remote Learners:

This letter serves as a notification that your child will be required to participate in the 2021 PSSA State

Assessments. Your child will need to report to campus by 8:30 am on the dates listed below. Please adhere to

monitoring symptoms of Covid 19 prior to sending your child to school. Thank you.

English Language Arts Tuesday, April 27, 2021

Wednesday, April 28, 2021

Thursday, April 29, 2021

Mathematics Monday, May 3, 2021

Tuesday, May 4, 2021

Science

(Grades 4 only)

Wednesday, May 5, 2021

Thursday, May 6, 2021

Upon entrance to BAEC, your child will report to the homeroom of his/her remote teacher.  The remote teacher

will guide your child through the school day.  Free breakfast will be provided daily. If your child is not familiar

with his/her homeroom, your child may report to the main office where we will provide assistance and escort

our student to his/her classroom.

The remote students who are riding the bus to school may stay the entire day and ride the bus home at

dismissal.  For those students who are being driven to school by a parent/guardian, the main office will phone

the family when the testing session is over for the grade level and the child may be picked up then.

I have attached to this email a flyer from the Department of Education that answers frequently asked questions

regarding the PSSA, the Code of Conduct for Test Takers for your child to review, the Cell Phone Policy for

test-taking, and a PSSA Parent Review Letter from Mrs. Figlioli. If you have any questions regarding these

assessments, please contact me at 724.947.8150.

Educationally Yours,

Melissa Mankey, Principal


